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            LETTER DATED 29 AUGUST 1995 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I.
            OF THE PERMANENT MISSION OF YUGOSLAVIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS

ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

Upon instructions of my Government, I am writing to inform you of the
following.

On 26 August 1995, the Croatian army launched an artillery shell and two
mines from an 83 millimetre mortar from the area of Cesmina Glava on the
territory of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia in the area of Gusarska Jama.

There were no casualties and the Yugoslav side did not respond. The
Yugoslav authorities lodged a protest with the United Nations representatives in
the field.

The Government of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia again warns the
Security Council of the grave consequences that may arise from the repeated
criminal acts of Croatia against the territorial integrity of the Federal
Republic of Yugoslavia and expects the Security Council to undertake urgent and
adequate measures in order to prevent Croatia from further military actions
against the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia.

I should be grateful if you would have the present letter circulated as a
document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Dragomir DJOKIC 
Ambassador 

Chargé d'affaires a.i.
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